Dundee City Council continued their contribution to Tayside Biodiversity Festival with events on Saturday night and yesterday afternoon.

Countryside rangers were at Trottick Ponds nature reserve helping people record species of plants and animals. On Saturday night the hunt

was on for bats, moths and amphibians, and yesterday local experts were on hand to teach about biological recording. Some of those who
attended are seen with volunteers and countryside ranger Cathy Longmuir (front left).
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